
Hello École Camrose Composite High School families,

Over the break, Alberta Health Services declared our school to have Outbreak status,

because we have had 10 cases of COVID-19 connected to ÉCCHS within a two-week

period of time. The Outbreak is scheduled to end on November 25, unless more cases

are identified in the meantime.

Attached is a message from Alberta Health Services with some information for you.

We would also like to let you know that, until the Outbreak status is lifted, ECCHS will

be:

- refraining from participating in class field trips

- increasing the distancing between different groups of students wherever possible,

such as at lunch time

- increasing even further our emphasis on sanitizing and masking, and other measures

- increasing our emphasis on asking people who have symptoms of illness to stay home

- continuing to ask visitors for proof of a negative COVID test result or vaccination.

In addition, over the November break, our cleaning crews were also able to do some

deep cleaning of our building.

We are still able to have groups of students (as long as they are well) participate in

extracurricular events after school hours.  Anyone who has any symptoms of illness

will not be able to participate, for the safety of all competitors and participants.

Thank you for your support. We hope that this situation is short-lived and we can all

return to good health quickly.

Take care everyone,

Shane Gau, Principal

Caroline Simonson, Assistant Principal

Miles Walsh, Assistant Principal Sandra Wills, Assistant Principal


